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Temple Beth Abraham's mission is to provide our congregants 
with opportunities to create meaningful connections to  

God, Torah, the Jewish People and the surrounding Community.  

We remember, with love, the Six Million  
whose lives were taken during the Holocaust.    

We also remember, with love, those who were taken  
from our midst this week in years past and  

commemorate the anniversaries of their passing. 

*Enshrined on the Memorial Tablet     

  Gertrude Kolbert 

 *Howard Kuflik 

  Isidore Kuperman 

  David Levy 

  Paula Mishler 

* Jack Resnick 

  Elizabeth Robinson 

  Phyllis Roboff 

* Harry Steinberg 

  Louis Stelnick 

* Bella Sunshine 

  Mary Ann Tamas 

* Charlotte Waxenfeld 

* Matthew Lewis Weingarten 

 

  Leo Barrett 

  Marilyn Boorstein 

* Bernice Bruckner 

* Jay Egelman 

* Juzek Falber 

  Harry Frank 

  Anna Frankel 

  Allen Gelb 

* Selma Goldfarb 

* Benny Goldsmith 

  Jerry Greene 

  Marvin Greene 

* Marion Groshut 

  Andrew Harrison 

  Thomas Loren Karsten 

 

 

August 4-5, 2017 

13 Av 5777 

7:00pm  

Va-et'chanan 

 

 
Havah Nashirah ÜÍðáÉęÍè ÜÍÙÑÍÜ      

Text: Unkown Music: Josh Nelson 
 

Ha-vah, ha-vah na-shir-ah ÜÍðáÉęÍè ÜÍÙÑÍÜ ,ÜÍÙÑÍÜ 

Shir ha-le-lu-yah! !ĠÍáÒġäÅäÌÜ ðáÉę 

Shir ha-le-lu-yah! !ĠÍáÒġäÅäÌÜ ðáÉę 
Let us sing a song of praise. Hallelujah! 

 

Od Yavo Shalom Aleinu     ġèáÊäÌê åÎÝäÌę ØÎÝÙÍá ÛÎÝê 
Text and Music: Sheva 
 

Od ya-vo sha-lom a-lei-nu (3x) (3x) ġèáÊäÌê åÎÝäÌę ØÎÝÙÍá ÛÎÝê 

V'al ku-lam åÍäÏĦ äÌêÅÝ 

Sa-laam, a-lein-u v'al kol ha'o-lam åÍäÎÝêÌÜ äÍĦ äÌêÅÝ ÎÝèáÊäÌê ,åØäØé 

Sa-laam, sha-lom. .åÎÝäÌę ,åØäØé 
Bring peace to us and to everyone.  Peace, to us and the entire world, peace, 

peace. 
 

Our sanctuary is equipped with a hearing induction loop.  If you have a  

hearing aid or cochlear implant equipped with a t-coil, please flip the 

switch which engages the t-coil.  The sound from the microphones will be 

transmitted directly to your hearing device.  

 

We recall those recently departed. 

Maureen Gartlan, mother of Gene Gartlan 

Charlotte Goldberg, aunt of Marla Peers 

Yetta Schwartz, sister of Mace Alter and Irene Schwartz 

Stanley Biloon, husband of Ruth Biloon  

 

Serve God with gladness! Come into God's presence with singing 

                                                                                       Psalm100 

Week of  July 30– August 5 



 

Temple Beth Abraham Events 
August 5 -12, 2017 

Conservative Shabbat Service    Sat Aug 5 9:00am 

Mah Jongg Mon Aug 7 1:00pm 

Adult Choir Rehearsal Mon Aug 7 7:30pm 

Committee Chair Meeting Tues Aug 7  6:30pm 

Board of Trustees Meeting  Tues Aug 7 7:30pm 

Shekelvestors Wed Aug 9 7:30pm 

Reform Shabbat Services w/Torah Reading    Fri Aug 11 7:30pm 

Conservative Shabbat Service     Sat Aug 12 9:00am 

  

 
The flowers on the Bimah and the Oneg are sponsored by  

Temple Beth Abraham  

 

 

 
 

 
 

We have placed ourselves at the forefront of congregations who are 
reinventing the American synagogue for the 21st century.  Join us as 

we build on our past and create a powerful, meaningful,  
life-affirming Jewish future.  

 
For information about how to get involved or to make a gift, contact 

Bridges Campaign Chair Gayle Aaron at bridges@tba-ny.org or  
call Stuart Skolnick at the Temple.  

 

 

 

 

Westchester Jewish Music & Arts Festival  

Sunday, August 20 from 12:00-6:00pm 

Kensico Dam Plaza, Valhallah 

The Festival expects to feature musical performances by Golem, The 

Westchester Klezmer Program, and Rockmitzvah, as well as Israeli  

Dancing and family entertainment including face painting by Maria,  

Juggler Ned Gelfars, and so much more. The event is free and open to all. 

 

For more information contact the WJC at 

914-328-7001 or Pam@wjcouncil.org 

or visit the WJC website at 

www.wjcouncil.org 

Shekelvestors—Wednesday, August 9 at 7:30pm 

Invest in Israeli companies, learn about Israeli  

innovations and support Israel!  

If you are interested in finding out more about  

Shekelvestors, call, text, or email Marla Peers (President) at  

914-433-4602 or Mandi Beckenstein (Secretary) at 914-882-3751,  

or email us at Shekelvestors@tba-ny.org. 

TBA Pledge Contributions for 2017-2018 

 

 

We wish to thank those of you who have returned this 

year’s Pledge Forms. We understand this is a busy time 

of the year and paperwork can get overlooked.  

Therefore, if you have not yet returned your Pledge 

Form, please do so as soon as possible. The continued success of our  

voluntary contribution system is dependent on everyone’s participation.   

For more information and to submit your pledge online go to:  

http://bit.ly/TBApledge  

 

 

Women’s Circle 

We join together to celebrate, study, and explore Jewish Women's issues. 

Women’s Circle is taking a break for the summer months of July and  

August. The next meeting will take place on Friday, September 8  

starting at 5:45pm and will end in time to attend that evening’s Reform 

Shabbat services at 7:30pm.  To RSVP, please call the Office at  

914-631-1770 or email tbawomenscircle@gmail.com  

 

Honey From The Heart 

TBA will once again be offering jars of Kosher honey to send 

to family, friends, and associates.   

The cost is $15.00 per jar which includes shipping.   

 

This year proceeds will help support Temple Beth Abraham's  

Tikkun Olam Fund. 

 

To place you order visit our website at : tba-ny.org/honey/  

************************************************************************** 

Be Part of the Torah Reading for the High Holydays! 

Though the Summer is already half over, we’re  

working on the High Holydays.  We’d like to make our  

services more participatory and we are looking for a few 

congregants (anyone over Bar/Bat Mitzvah age) to read a 

few lines of Torah or Haftarah during High Holyday  

Reform and Conservative Services. Basic Hebrew reading 

skills are all that’s required – we can teach you everything 

else!  Please contact Clergy Coordinator, Irene Metz at 914-631-1770 or 

email clergyassistant@tba-ny.org for more information. 

TBA Religious School Registration is Open  

Religious School Registration for the 2017-18  

school year is open!  

Register online at:   

http://tba -ny.org/education/religious-school-registration/ 

Torah Study with the Rabbi at TBA 

Wednesdays at 10:00am 

Rabbi Holtz leads a class on Wednesday mornings which 

goes at its own pace.  The class is beginning to explore  

The Book Of Judges (in English). No previous knowledge 

is required, you can join at any point –and the class meets 

continually throughout the year.    

There is no Torah Study this week, but we’ll resume on August 16.  

The other summer dates are August 23, August 30, and September 6.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Irene Metz, clergy coordinator 

at 914-631-1770 or clergyassistant@tba-ny.org Help Fight Hunger in Westchester 

Volunteer at the Food Bank 

Sunday, September 10 from 9:00-10:30am 

200 Clearbrook Road, Elmsford 

 

Volunteers are needed to sort and repack donated  

food items.  Families are welcome.   

Space is limited so your RSVP is required. 

For questions or to RSVP, contact Melissa Baer or  

Andrea White at tikkunolam@tba-ny.org 

 

mailto:bridges@tba-ny.org
mailto:clergyassistant@tba-ny.org

